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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 4:46 PM
To: 'aquarinautilities@bellsouth.net'
Cc: Carlotta Stauffer; Clayton Lewis; Terri Jones
Subject: RE: 150010-WS Aquarina ...

Good afternoon, Ms. Burge, 
 
Per your request, we have updated Docket No. 150010-WS to reflect the contact information shown 
below.  Any subsequent revisions to this contact information should be forwarded to 
clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  
 
Please note that unless the company’s information is updated for the regulated company, 
correspondence in any future dockets will continue to go to the contact information for the regulated 
utility (WS949).  That information is provided below for your convenience. 
 

 
 
 
If you wish to have the company’s contact information updated for all future dockets that may be 
opened, the Change of Company Information on Regulated Utility form can be located on the 
Commission's website at the following link:   
 
http://www.floridapsc.com/utilities/ 
 
This Change of Company Information on Regulated Utility form is for use by companies regulated by 
the Florida Public Service Commission in changing information which appears in the PSC's Master 
Commission Directory of Utility Data.  The form must be printed and changes made by a company 
representative only, then signed, dated, and e-mailed or mailed to the Commission at the address 
shown, or faxed to (850) 717-0114. 
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I hope you find this information helpful.  Please call our office if you have any questions. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Terri Jones  
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 12:13 PM 
To: Carlotta Stauffer 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Clayton Lewis 
Subject: FW: 150010-WS Aquarina ... 
Importance: High 
 
Hi, 
 
Please make this address change in CMS.   The new P.O. Box is listed in the email below. Thanks!   
 
From: Kevin Burge [mailto:aquarinautilities@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 11:41 AM 
To: Terri Jones 
Subject: Re: 150010-WS Aquarina ... 
 
Dear Terri, 
 
Would it be possible for you to change our address to the following, to ensure we get 
correspondence? 
 
Aquarina Utilities, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1114 
Fellsmere, FL 32948 
 
(772) 708-8350 (office) 
(772) 708-7946 (emergency) 
 
Thank you, 
 
Holly Burge 
Account Manager; Aquarina Utilities, Inc. 




